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This week, some of our year six children have produced the newsletter.  The objective has been to write 

in the style of a headteacher….can you notice the difference…!!! 

 

Book week 

Every day this week the 

children have taken part in 

different reading activities 

including dressing up as book 

characters, book swap and 

spelling bees.  They enjoyed it 

immensely! The Spelling Bee 

winners were Emily S in Year 6 

and Jack C in Year 1. Well done 

to all competitors. 

Reading breakfast 

On Wednesday, we held a reading breakfast to encourage children to 

read with their parents.  The event was extremely successful.  There 

was a selection of books for all ages scattered around the hall as well 

as croissants, juice, coffee 

and tea being offered.  

Drop everything and 

read 

Every day this week, the 

children travelled to 

different classrooms to 

read new non-fiction books 

with different members of 

staff.  One of the great 

things about it was that there was a range of ages in each room that 

held a different variety of books. 

Netball news 

On Monday, our Woodham Ley netball team played against Jotmans 

Hall Primary School.  Jotmans were very successful, beating us 14:2.  

I am delighted to say that the Woodham Ley team played very well.  

The children who played in the match were Georgie, Hannah, Maddie, 

Amy, Nancy, Mollie and Freya. 

Football news 

We also played a football match on Monday against Robert Drake.  

We were very successful scoring 6 goals against Robert Drake’s 2.  

The goals were scored by Lucas who got 4, Freddie and Max got 1 

each.  The man of the match was awarded to Lucas for his outstanding 

sportsmanship shown throughout the match. 

Relief kitchen staff 

We are currently looking for relief staff to work in our school kitchen.  

This would be on a casual basis.  If you are interested, please collect 

an application form from the school office. 

School Library 
From next week, our school library will be open every Monday and Thursday after school until 3.30.  

Parents are welcome to visit the library to choose some books to enjoy at home with the children. 

Family Portrait Session 

On Wednesday, 30th April Tempest photographers will be taking our class & club photographs.  

Following our questionnaire on the website, we have arranged an additional family portrait session to 

take place from 3 p.m onwards.  If you would like to book an appointment for this please book a time 

slot via the school office. 

Class Result 

Turner 96.33 

Picasso 91.25 

Matisse 93.64 

Monet 89.60 

Hockney 96.52 

Goldsworthy 98.40 

Whole school 

% since the 

start of the 

year 

95.71% 

League points 

2 

0 

1 

1 

6 

6 

Lead Class 

Hockney, 

Goldsworthy & Dali 

Dali 97.62 6 

Weekly results 

 

Attendance League 

Well done to 

Goldsworthy class for 

winning the  

attendance cup this week.  

 

Diary dates 

13th March Netball match away 

@ Kents Hill 

20th March Netball match away 

@ Holy Family TBC 

27th March Netball match away 

@ Thundersley TBC 

2nd April  Yr 3 & 4  evening 

production 

3rd April Yr 3 & 4 afternoon 

production 

  

4th April Last day of Term 

  

  

  

  

  

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 


